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March 1, 2013 

 
 
Raymond S. Iwamoto #1457, Esq. 
SCHLACK ITO LLLC 
745 Fort Street, Suite 1500 
Honolulu, HI 96813 
 
Dear Mr. Iwamoto: 
 
We are in receipt of your request for continuance regarding Docket No. DR12-49 Kunia 
Loa Farmlands.  
 
Please note that it is now planned to be acted on or heard at the Land Use Commission 
meeting scheduled for April 5, 2013.  You or your representative should be present at 
this meeting.  If you cannot attend this meeting, please contact our office as soon as 
possible. 
 
An agenda notice to confirm this meeting and its details will be sent to your office 
approximately a week before hand.  A site visit to the Petition Area is also planned for 
the morning of April 5th at 9 a.m. with a meeting to follow at the Honolulu International 
Conference Center, 400 Rodgers Blvd., Suite 700, Room #3 (inside Hawaiian Airlines 
Terminal Building), Honolulu, HI, 96819. 
 
Should you have any questions on this matter, please contact this office at 587-3822. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
DANIEL ORODENKER 
Executive Officer 
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